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The Council of the Rural Municipality of Morris held a special
meeting called by the Reeve on Thursday, December 12, 1996 at
4:15 P.M. in the Council Chambers of the R. M. of Morris.

Reeve Herm Martens presided.
Council Members present were: Ralph Groening, Kerry Eidse,
Arthur Dueck, Stan Siemens.

i Following a meeting with the Public Works Foreman, Council felt
that a matter required immediate attention and a decision of
Council. There was discussion on the matter of having a plow
| blade on the front of the one ton truck and/or the 3 ton truck.

Plow on | Moved by Arthur Dueck, Seconded by Ralph Groening:
Trucks " #306/96. Resolved that the Equipment Committee be authorized
to purchase a plow blade to fit both the one ton truck or the
three ton truck for a cost not to exceed $6,000.00.
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Councillor Stan Siemens moved the adjournment of the meeting -
at 4:40 pP.M.
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